
As injustice, a major concern raised by the participants was the need to identf and
address systematie (Le., bureaucratie, Treasury Board, etc.) barriers to deployment ofpublic
servants to peace-support operations. A balance should be found between the govemment's
accountability and transparency measures (such as, for instance, legal and contractual
frameworks for dealing with client NGOs) on the one hand, and the ability to deploy government
employees quickly and efficiently on the other. An enabling envi ronment for civil servants (and
perhaps others) wishing to contribute to, Canadian peace-support operations should be created.
Such an environment exists in Ireland or Denark, for instance. Corrections Canada shared their
experience with helping and encouraging employees to participate in peace-support operations.
The need to educate Canadians about their privileged position in the world and the responsibility
that accompanies this position was emphasised. Employers should understand that working
abroad ofien makes for more experienced and valuable employees.

Another area where Canada could contribute 18 child protection. Experience from the
field demonstrates the importance of having the right people on the ground. (iood will and good
intentions are often not enough. Peace support initiatives aimed at the well being ofebhldren
must be well thought out and take into account cultural and contextual issues. Setting up a
comprehensive child protection system anywhere is a complex task. Intemnationally accepted
standards of Children's Rights and needs includinR and bevond food and shelter are often a

and


